
By Rufco Catering 

Food Allergies and Intolerances 
 Some of our foods contain allergens. Please speak to a member of staff for more information. 

V = Vegetarian 
Vegan = Vegan 

 

 
All burgers come in a brioche bun with 
lettuce tomato and onion, served with 
chips, homemade slaw and salad 
 
Classic Burger.   
6oz beef burger just as it comes.   8.0    
with cheese                         9.0  
with cheese and bacon               9.5  
 
Bistro Special 
Secret recipe beef patty with bacon, 
melting brie and sweet chilli.     10.5                                                               
 
Messy Blue 
6oz beef burger with bacon, mushroom, 
blue cheese and fried onion rings. 11.5                                                               
 
Italian Chicken Burger 
Butterflied chicken breast with buffalo 
mozzarella, bacon and pesto mayo.  10.5                                                
  
Spring Jerk Chicken 
Spicy Jerk chicken breast with spring 
onion and guacamole.               10.5                                                

Mushloumi Burger 
Smoked portobello garlic mushroom with 
pan-fried halloumi and sweet tomato  
salsa. V                       9.5  
                                                     
Falafel Burger 
Lightly spiced falafel with pickled 
cucumber, roast peppers and sesame 
sauce. (Vegan roll and slaw for this)                              
Vegan                              9.5    
   

Buffalo Wings. 10 fiery hot chicken 
wings with a cool blue cheese dip   6.0 
or..                               
                10 herb and lemon 
chicken wings with a smoked paprika 
mayo.                               6.0  
 
Bowl of Chips  V                    3.0 
add cheese  V                       1.0  
add cheese and bacon                2.0 
  
Onion Rings                     
A portion of crispy onion rings. V  3.0                       
 

 
Salads are served with mixed leaves and 
warm bruschetta, garnished with micro 
herbs and toasted seeds.  
 
Chicken and the Egg 
Herb marinated chicken with asparagus, 
hard-boiled egg, rocket, pea shoots and 
parmesan shavings.                  9.5      
                   
Spanish Beat 
Chorizo with roast beetroot, fennel, 
poached pear and blue cheese.      10.5                                              
 
Greek Halloumi Salad 
Pan-fried halloumi, kalamata olives, 
pickled cucumber, rocket and roast 
cherry tomatoes with a honey and lemon 
dressing. V                        8.5 
                                 
Vegan Raw Salad   
Shredded Fennel, beets, courgetti, 
peppers and cherry tomatoes with a 
tarragon basil dressing. Vegan     8.5                          
 

 
Bread and Olives. With olive oil, 
balsamic vinegar and dukkah.  V     5.0               
 
Hummus and Falafel. Herby hummus with 
lightly spiced falafel balls, tomato 
bruschetta and micro herb salad. V  6.5               
 
Quesadilla. Toasted flour tortilla 
filled with cheddar and mozzarella, 
onion and chives with tomato salsa. 5.0            
 
Hot and spicy nachos. With guacamole, 
tomato salsa, Sour cream, Jalapenos  
and layered with cheddar and mozzarella  
                               V    5.5  
                       
             Add chilli con carne   2.5 
 
             Add veg chilli V       2.5 
 
Meat Melt. A hot pot of bacon lardons, 
black pudding, herb chicken, mushroom 
and fried potato topped with melting 
brie                                7.0 
 
 
 

 


